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Comments: Hello, I have been a Black Hills resident for 41 years and along with my children and grandchildren

have enjoyed Pactola Lake for all of those years whether it was swimming, boating, fishing or camping.  Keeping

that water as clean and pristine as possible is important for all of the above recreational opportunities, not to

mention our Rapid City drinking water.  I fully support the Forest Service's proposal to protect the Pactola area

with a mineral withdrawal.  I only wish it was on a permanent basis instead of the specified 20 years.  


